
 
 
November 23, 2022 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 
 
Thanksgiving was originally celebrated as a day to give thanks for the previous year’s harvest 
and, over time, evolved into a national holiday for friends and family to gather and express 
their gratitude for their many blessings. Hoping that this Thanksgiving Day will bring you and 
your family a harvest of blessings and joy, not only today, but throughout the year! We are 
most thankful for all of our Dunwoody residents, families, and staff.  We appreciate all of your 
support and contributions to our Dunwoody family!  Wishing you and yours a wonderful 
holiday.  
 
COVID-19 
One Residential resident has tested positive for COVID and is on quarantine.  Three Care Center 
residents tested positive and are on quarantine, and two staff members are positive and at 
home on isolation. 
 
Town Meeting  
Thursday, December 1st is our 4th quarter Town Meeting for residents.  The meeting will be held 
in the Auditorium and broadcast on Channel 1970 at 3:30 pm.  The memo requesting advance 
questions and comments has been posted on Touchtown, and a hard copy is available next to 
resident mailboxes or in our Marketing Department.  Advance questions should be submitted 
to Marketing or Administration (G-205) no later than Monday, November 28th by 12:00 noon.  
There will be an Open Forum for residents in attendance to ask questions at the time of the 
meeting. Wine and cheese will be served immediately following the meeting.     
 
Brief Hallway Closure on Monday, 11/28 
A section of the Memorial Garden Hallway in front of the Bistro will close for a few hours in the morning 
on Monday 11/28. We will close this section at 7am and reopen at 9am. The Hallway from the Woodlea 
Elevator to the doors going out into the Memorial Garden will remain open.  
 
Construction 
The week of November 21st Warfel is executing the Design Team’s punch list on the Lower 
Level. Upstairs, Warfel will work on finishing the drywall at the (4) existing skylights, install 
flooring finishes at the front Lobby Entrance and apply final paint in the Kitchen Offices. 
 
 
Blessings this holiday season! 
Administration 
 
 


